Dear Parishoners:

The Parish Council has started upgrading and repairing different things in our church facilities and grounds, as our president stated in the previous letter in The Voice. We have done a lot so far in a short period of time, with all your help and donations.

For a long time, we had problems with the pews of our church. They have been patched up a few times. We have installed braces to the legs of the pews, so we can keep them intact and from not splitting and falling apart. Some of our pews are over 60 years old. With our new floor installed in our church, their age has been exposed even more. With everything else in our church looking so good, and the pews looking so bad, they need to be replaced.

That being said, we, the Parish Council, would like to ask for your help to replace the pews with new ones. The cost will be \$ 3000.00 a pew. We will need 38 pews. They are made of solid wood sides, with a Byzantine Crosses, wood backs and wood veneers, with a two inch high cushion, book racks and cushioned kneelers.

If we can do this, it will make our church more beautiful and more comfortable for everyone.

I know this is a big project and our community has done a lot of things in the past. With God's blessing and your help, I think we can do it. On that note, if you would like to donate a pew, please sign below and send the form in to the church office as soon as possible. After this project is complete, all the names of the donors will be placed on a board in the church narthex.

Thank you for supporting our church, Parish Council

Please complete the information below and turn in to the church office with payment. Attention: Jimmy Lambrinos

Name:	
Number of Pews:	
Phone number:	
Signature:	
Name you would like displayed on the board of donor	rs: